
 
 

Catherine Robinson Hall, Esq. 
747 Victory Highway, Suite 2 

P.O. Box 595 
Slatersville, Rhode Island 02876 

401.965.2558 
    

 
May 22, 2024     
 
Mr. E. Craig Dwyer 
Manager of Boards & Commissions 
Office of Governor Daniel J. McKee 
Room 123A State House 
82 Smith Street 
Providence, RI 02903 
      
RE: Hall, Catherine: CRMC reappointment 2024 
 
Dear Craig: 
 
I hope you are doing well. As my term as an appointed member of the Council for the Coastal 
Resources Management Council (CRMC) has expired, I understand that I have been 
recommended by your office for reappointment to a second term. 

 
This is to advise you that, with regret, I am unable to continue serving on the CRMC Council and 
am therefore withdrawing my name from your consideration for reappointment. I am copying the 
Chair of the CRMC Council as well as the CRMC Executive Director with this notice and will 
no longer serve on the Council as of the date of this letter. I am extremely busy with my work 
and want to direct more time to my family. 

 
I have enjoyed my appointment to the Council and am deeply grateful to you and to the 
Governor for the opportunity to serve. I appreciate the support of my recommenders, members of 
the Senate who confirmed my appointment in 2022, as well as you and other members of the 
Governor’s Office who supported my appointment and who considered me for reappointment. I 
have been honored to serve the State of Rhode Island in this capacity. 
 
Thank you for your support and your considerable assistance. I sincerely appreciate it. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
CATHERINE ROBINSON HALL 
 
Cc:  Raymond Coia, CRMC Council Chair 
 Jeff Willis, Executive Director, CRMC 


